Sacramento Trip Registration Information

September 26, 2017

Dear Parents:

The Sacramento Trip that the 4^{th} graders will be taking is on Thursday, April 26, 2018. This is an important part of the 4^{th} grade Social Studies curriculum, and it is our hope and expectation that all students will attend this trip. Please read this letter carefully. Attached is the REGISTRAITON PACKET from World Strides.

The total cost for the trip will be \$485.00. Our 4th grade students serve our school's hot lunches as a way to "earn" \$160.00 towards their Sacramento Trip. Each parent will be responsible for \$325.00. Your child's paperwork (attached) and at least a \$65.00 deposit fee should be mailed to or paid online to World Strides no later than October 15, 2017. This will secure your child's spot for the trip. The trip can be paid in 5 payments as outlined below OR you can send in the entire amount of \$325.00 with the paperwork-

City Tree Student Portion Payment Plan

```
Payment I due Oct. 15, 2017 $ 65.00 (must also complete registration forms)
Payment 2 due Nov. 15, 2017 $ 65.00
Payment 3 due Dec. 15, 2017 $ 65.00
Payment 4 due Jan. 15, 2017 $ 65.00
Payment 5 due Feb. 15, 2017 $ 65.00
Payment 6 of $160.00 will be made by the school
```

After World Strides receives your child's initial payment and registration form you will get additional statements from them. Be careful to only pay a total of \$325; the school will send a check to cover your child's remaining expense. We travel with a tour company and we are not able to accommodate children or parents who want to travel on their own and meet us or those that wish not to return with the group.

Please talk to me as soon as possible, if you have concerns that might prohibit your child from participating. We will have a parent meeting a few weeks before the trip, but I will also be glad to answer any questions you might have about the trip at any time.

If you, as a parent, are interested in going on this trip, you need to let me know, and I will give you additional registration materials (I will also place a few packets by the sign-in area for the classroom). Our fundraising will not cover parent's travel expenses, so adult travelers will be responsible for the full \$485 amount. We encourage parents to attend this trip; it's a great day, and the extra adult supervision helps it run more smoothly.

Traveling Parents' Payment Plan

\$ 97.00 (include the registration paperwork)
\$ 97.00
\$ 97.00
\$ 97.00
\$ 97.00

Please note that the costs above do not include the Full Refund Program (trip insurance). If you want the Full Refund Program you will need to indicate that when you register and include an additional \$69.00. World Strides also offers a t-shirt for \$19.00. This is also an optional item that you can pay for as you register.

This will be an excellent educational experience for all our students. I look forward to taking this trip with the 4th grade.

Sincerely,

Sue Kennedy

P.S. The trip is Thursday, April 26, but 4th graders will also NOT attend school on Friday, April 27 (Recovery time!)